
To the 2025 Specifications and Tolerances Committee, 

Dear Committee Members, 

Garner Paving and Construction has been utilizing two Walz Volumetric Load Scanner 
systems as part of our operations, and we have experienced firsthand the improvements 
these devices provide in accurately and efficiently measuring material volumes for retail 
sale. These systems have proven far superior to traditional load measurement methods, 
offering consistent results and enhancing the transparency and accountability of our 
material tracking. 

We strongly support the formal recognition of these devices in the marketplace and fully 
endorse the inclusion of specifications, tolerances, and technical requirements in NIST 
Handbook 44 to guide their design, approval, and regulatory oversight. Establishing clear 
standards will help ensure fairness and accuracy across the industry while encouraging 
innovation. 

We appreciate the Committee’s efforts and look forward to continued improvements in 
measurement technologies that benefit both businesses and consumers alike. 

Sincerely, 

 Michael Gillaspia 
  

Garner Paving and Construction LLC 

24706 CR 46, Angleton, TX 77515 

Garner-paving@sbcglobal.net 

979-992-8630 
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